
 

 

Addenda 
Minnetonka City Council Meeting 

Meeting of December 5, 2022 
 
 
ITEM 11A – Applications for renewed liquor licenses for 2023 
  
After distribution of the packet, staff received two additional applications to renew 2023 liquor 
licenses. The applications are for The Wine Shop at 17521 Minnetonka Blvd and Spasso 
Restaurant at 17523 Minnetonka Blvd. A total of 49 liquor licenses should be approved for 
renewal in 2023. 
 
 
ITEM 14A – Items related to the 2023 operating budget and levies 
 
The attached correspondence was received after distribution of the packet. 
 
 



 

 

  

  
  

  
  
TO:    City Council    
   
FROM:   Julie Wischnack, AICP, Community Development Director            
  
DATE:    Dec. 5, 2022 
  
SUBJECT:   Change Memo for Dec. 5, 2022, City Council Meeting 
  

 
  
  
ITEM 11A – Applications for renewed liquor licenses for 2023 
  
Staff has received two additional applications to renew their 2023 liquor licenses after the packet 
was posted. The applications are for The Wine Shop at 17521 Minnetonka Blvd and Spasso 
Restaurant at 17523 Minnetonka Blvd. A total of 49 liquor licenses should be approved for 
renewal in 2023. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

  

  
  

  
  
TO:    City Council    
   
FROM:   Darin Nelson, Finance Director            
  
DATE:    Dec. 5, 2022 
  
SUBJECT:   Change Memo for Dec. 5, 2022 
  

 
  
  
ITEM 14A – Items related to the 2023 operating budget and levies 
  
Two additional public comments have been received since the agenda packet was published last 
Thursday. Attached are both of those emails. 
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Kyle Salage

From: Laura Ludvigson 
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2022 10:02 PM
To: Kyle Salage
Subject: City council budget

Dear Council Members,  

I am writing to voice my concerns over the 2023 proposed budget! 

I believe the budget is too high and the city needs to realize the economy we are in and 
control our cities budget.  

Why such a large increase in the Housing Trust Fund? Are we really going to participate in the 
LRT boondoggle? These are a few concerns I have. Please reduce this budget.  

Sincerely,  
Laura Ludvigson  
Minnetonka Resident 
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Darin Nelson

From: Brad Wiersum
Sent: Monday, December 5, 2022 10:02 AM
To: Mike Funk; Darin Nelson
Subject: FW: 2023 Budget

FYI 

‐‐‐‐‐Original Message‐‐‐‐‐ 
From: David Gunderson    
Sent: Monday, December 5, 2022 8:56 AM 
To: Brad Wiersum <bwiersum@minnetonkamn.gov> 
Subject: 2023 Budget 

MTKA CITY MAYOR AND COUNCIL, 

As a very concerned senior citizen, I am writing to tell the council that the proposed budget is TOO HIGH  and like every 
one of us, the city needs to realize the economy we are in and CONTROL OUR CITY’S SPENDING. 

Diane and David Gunderson 
13300 Inverness Rd 
Mtka, Mn 55305 




